

ELVINGTON CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL



'Working Together We Can All Achieve Success'

Dauby Lane, Elvington, York YO41 4HP Tel: 01904 555280

E-mail: office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk twitter@ElvingtonCE www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk

Headteacher - Mr. Andrew Buttery BA (HONS), PGCE, NPQH, NPQEL

Wednesday 18th September 2024

Harvest Festival – Thursday 10th October 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I would like to invite everyone to join us at Holy Trinity Church, for our Harvest Festival, on Thursday 10th October, starting at 9:45am.

This year we will be asking for donations which will go to the York Foodbank, run by the Trussell Trust. Any donations of non-perishable foods and the other items listed below would be gratefully received. By donating to the foodbank you will help families in our own community who are in need.

If possible please choose an item from this list to bring to school on the morning of our Harvest Celebration:

- Packets of Biscuits
- Tinned Fruit
- Sponge Puddings (tinned or plastic pots)
- Tinned Meat (stews, curries, chillies, mince, ham etc.)
- UHT Milk
- Tinned Fish
- Jars of Coffee
- Cartons of Long Life Fruit Juice
- Packs of Toilet Rolls
- Tinned Tomatoes

More information can be found at www.york.foodbank.org.uk



Please do not hesitate to contact me via email (head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk), if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Andrew Buttery











